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Town of Halifax 

Board of Health 

Notice of Public Hearing 

 

 

Notice is hereby given pursuant to M.G.L. c111, Section 31 that the Halifax Board of 

Health will hold a public hearing on February 4, 2015 at 7:30 p m at the Halifax Town 

Hall, 499 Plymouth Street, Halifax, MA, second floor in the Planning/Zoning meeting 

room for the following proposed new regulations: 

 

1. Barn/Stable Regulation 

2. Housing Inspection Required upon Change in Occupancy 

 

The proposed new regulations are on file at the Board of Health Office and the Town 

Clerk’s Office at the Halifax Town Hall, 499 Plymouth Street, Halifax, MA. 

 

  Halifax Board of Health 

  John DeLano, Chairman 

  John Webber 

  Jeffery Anderson 

 

 

To be advertised in the Plympton-Halifax Express on January 23, 2015 
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